AMBROSE

CATHOLIC COMMUNITY

MAsS TIMES: SATURDAY 4PM, SUNDAY 9AM & T1AM, MONDAY-THURSDAY 12:10PM

ALL SOULS' DAY MASS
NOVEMBER 2, 2021
6:00PM

31ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME



OCTOBER 31, 2021
ADULT FORMATION
CALLING ALL MOMS.

They say it takes a village; so let’s build one together!

We are starting a Catholic
mom’s group and we want
YOU to join us.

ALL moms are welcome:
trying mothers to empty
nesters. There is so much to
share and learn from one
another at every stage.

We'll talk about our faith
and the joys/challenges of
raising children in the
Catholic faith. We will also
enjoy small group time with

Meetings are the fil’St moms with children of
Sunday of each month imilar age, panied by
. o < a mentor mom, to share
during the Faith Formation ideas and build
hour: Sundays from

relationships.
9:50AM -10:50AM

Contact Darlene at
518-496-1886 for more
information.
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Take a little bit of time to enrich and grow your
understanding of our faith!

Join us on the 2nd, 3rd, & 4th Sunday of every
month from 9:50am-10:50am in room 312 of the
school. This allows you to attend mass at 9am or

Tlam. Each month has a new theme.

This month's theme is
"God on a Mission”

For more information, contact Tom Acemoglu:
thomas.acemoglu@rcda.org

31ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

GARDEN CLEAN-UP

After a spring and summer of garden
enjoyment, it is time to clip back the
plants and give the gardens (and the
gardeners) some much needed rest. We
are planning to get together on Saturday
November 6, 2021 (foul weather date
11/13) from 9:00 am until 12:00 noon to
work on the garden areas, getting the
plants and beds ready for winter. We are
grateful to all of you who have helped in
the past. Please let us know about your
willingness to help by contacting Mary
Sue at 518-469-1329.

THANKSGIVING BAG PROJECT

We will be giving supplies for Thanksgiving
dinner again this year. This
weekend, there will be bags

displayed on the altar. In the

bag you will find a food list

and instructions as to what
you are to do. Please

consider taking part in this

Thanksgiving endeavor as we remember those
who are less fortunate than us. Please donate

no later than Sunday, November 14th.
PRICE CHOPPER & HANNAFORD GIFT CARDS IN
AMOUNTS OF $5, $10 & $20
FOR PURCHASE OF A TURKEY WOULD BE MOST
APPRECIATED.
Thank You and God Bless Youl!l!

Meetings Sunday at 9:30AM
in Parish Office Conference Room

For questions, or to be added to the flocknote list, email Robyn:
robyn.spateholts@rcda.org




OCTOBER 31, 2021 St. Ambrose, Latham, New York

ScHooL UPDATE

Back with the Kids.

| have been loving seeing all of my students in person this year. | have been so excited to return
to my past role of Academic Intervention Specialist (AIS) as well as teaching our oldest kiddos in
6th grade math and science. Last year was certainly full of fun and special moments as | taught
our virtual learners, but there’s nothing like teaching kids in the same room as you.

Many of my little learners enjoy the quiet, focused time they spend in my classroom as we work
on new skills and practice skills from past years. We play games, read stories and do many
activities to support these kids and their individual learning styles. While | have many students in
my groups that | may have worked with in the past, | am getting to know new students and learn
what motivates them.

My 6th graders are amazing. | have known many of them since Kindergarten. They are silly,
caring and helpful individuals. It saddens and amazes me that we only have them with us for a
few short months before we send them onto their next learning adventure. They have been
working hard learning about the basic unit of life; cells. When | bring the microscopes out for
them to explore, it is so exciting to see their faces light up with excitement and enthusiasm to use
this tool to expand their learning. A couple weeks ago we even made cells out of candy. It was so
fun to see them make connections between the text and interactive videos as we used jelly
beans, sprinkles, jello, twizzlers, gumballs and a few other items to build our own model of a cell.

| have so much to be thankful for when | look at my students. The moment they step foot in my
classroom, they become “my kids”. There are few things greater in life than watching a child grow
and | am blessed to see it every day with so many kids.

God Bless!

Mrs. Kristen Campito

Academic Intervention Services
Grade 6 Math and Science

wlel kv in Betodty

FOLLOW OUR SCHOOL ON SOCIAL MEDIA

Facebook: @stambroseschoollatham
Instagram: @st.ambrose.latham

518-785-6453
Website: www.stambroselatham.org
Lily Spera, Principal
Kelly Sano, Secretary




OCTOBER 31, 2021
MASS INTENTIONS

Saturday, October 30th — 4pm
Vicky Neurohr
Robert J. Hughes
Joan Wright
Fred Curtis
Pauline Bowen

Sunday, October 31st — 9am
Susan B. Bell
Priscilla Hogan
Marion Kardas
Frederick Howell
Frances Fiegler

Sunday, October 31st — 11am
Patricia M. O'Brien

Monday, November 1st — 12:10pm
Virginia & Philip Mahar
Suzie Mansfield
Vicky Neurohr
Keith Kinnicutt
Mary Jane Deasy

Tuesday, November 2nd — 12:10pm
Vicky Neurohr
David Nicholas

Wednesday, November 3rd — 12:10pm
Tom Meyer

Thursday, November 4th — 12:10pm
Cusick Family

Giving Tree 2021

We are looking for volunteers to assist
with tag making, sorting, wrapping,
and general organization.

Contact the office for details!

FR. BRIAN KELLY, PASTOR

OFFERTORY
Current Year Previous Year
10/17/2021: 10/19/2020:
$14,728.05 $12,272.68
Q-
= Always forgetting

your envelopes?
Switch to online giving:
stambroselatham.com/egiving

ONLINE GIVING

—
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On behalf of the family of Fran Fiegler,
We would like to thank you all for your
love and support during this difficult time.
St. Ambrose will always be a special place
for us.

Fran has touched so many people and has
made many friends over all the years here
at St. Ambrose.

You will always be in our hearts.

HAILEY’S CORNER

Remember, the
Devil is the one
with all the
tricks; God is

the one with all
the treats. Have
a safe and
blessed
Halloween!



